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I am submitting these comments and photos in response to the South Pond Village Proposal. Please
include them in your meeting records.

These photos are of East Huron River Drive June 2015. My location is across from Woodland road,
two houses east of the Golf course vacant lot. They indicate how increased flooding already impacts
East Huron River Drive and continues toward the pond and river.

Please take city staffs recommendation and deny this proposal.

Thank you,

Shirley White-Black
3595 East Huron River Dr.







